
From: Helen Ingalls <ingalls20007@icloud.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 9:11 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: Dick Devens <rdevens41@gmail.com> 
Subject: Support for EEP 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
To the Public Utilities Commission:  
    Please proceed with the EEP. We need to get to renewable, sustainable energy, 
and stop using fossil fuels. This makes sense financially too, creating jobs and putting 
money back into the economy.  
    Keep up the good work, and thank you very much - 
 
Dick Devens 

Center Sandwich NH 

 

Submitted for D.Devens by  
Helen Ingalls 
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